
Ladies and gentlemen, 

I stand before you today with a spirit of understanding and 

collaboration. We have thoroughly assessed the current services we offer, 

and after careful consideration, we have decided to discontinue certain 

programs. This decision has not been made lightly, and we are committed 

to ensuring that all affected parties are supported through this 

transition. 

As we move forward, we remain dedicated to our mission and to providing 

the highest quality of service to our community. We are working 

diligently to explore alternative solutions that will better align with 

our shared goals and objectives. Your feedback and partnership are 

invaluable to us, and we welcome any suggestions you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we embark on 

this new chapter together. 


